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18th August 2025  

 

PIZZA PARTY 

KF and 3/6P 

Tomorrow, Tuesday 19th is your 

reward as winners from the walkathon. 

Tomorrow, you will be able to 

celebrate with a Pizza for lunch, if you 

have brought your permission note 

back to your teacher. 

             

BOOK CHARACTER PARADE 

Wednesday 20th is our K-6 Book 

Character Parade to celebrate Book 

Week. The theme of Book Week is 

Book an adventure. 

 Come dressed as one of your 

favourite characters in a book. See 

what you can make or find at home to 

dress up. 

 The Book Week parade will run from 

12:30 to 1:30. We will need to use the 

hall as it is predicted to rain. All 

parents are welcome. 

 

 

FATHERS’ DAY STALL 

 The P & C are holding their P & C 

Fathers' day stall from Monday 

1st September. Prices range from 50c 

to $10.00. Each class will have their 

own rostered time during Monday to 

choose their gift for a father, an uncle, 

Grandpa or Pop. The Fathers' day stall 

will be open each morning from 8:30 to 

9:00 and again from 3:00 to 3:30. 

Monday afternoon, Tuesday and 

Wednesday morning and afternoon 

and Thursday morning if there are gifts 

to buy.  

 

FATHERS’ DAY RAFFLE 

 There are wonderful prizes to be 

won.  More tickets are available from 

the front office. The raffle will be drawn 

on the Monday morning assembly - 

1st September. Tickets are $2.00 each. 

The list of prizes which can be won is 

attached to the front of the tickets. 

There are two more weeks to 

purchase your tickets for a chance to 

win one of the wonderful prizes. If you 

would like more tickets, please call into 

the school’s office and they will 

organise this for you. Please return 

sold tickets and money to your child’s 

class teacher who will hand them to 

the P & C committee.  
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P & C MEETING 

 The next P & C meeting will be the 

second Thursday of the month 11th 

September. All are welcome to attend. 

The meeting will be held in the old top 

hall. 

 

STAGE 3 CAMP 

44 stage 3 students attended the 3-

day camp last week. The weather was 

fantastic and we were commended for 

our great behaviour by all staff of the 

venues we attended. Hopefully, the 

students created memories for years 

to come and learnt new facts from their 

hands-on experiences.  

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

M. Peel  

Principal 


